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June 5, 2020 
 
David Shaddy 

 
 
Re:   Vermont Public Records Act request, dated May 21, 2020 
 
Dear Mr. Shaddy: 
 
I write in response to your pending request for public records, dated May 21, 2020. You 
requested: “[R]ecords regarding an ‘administrative law officer’ as stated by the Vermont 
Attorney General, through staff, in his most recent argumentative correspondence.” 
 
In order for the Attorney General’s Office to respond to your request, you will need to provide 
clarification. You reference a recent correspondence. As you know, the correspondence between 
you and the Attorney General’s Office has been expansive. Please identify which 
correspondence you refer to. As mentioned numerous times, all correspondence related to 
requests for public records is posted on our website here: https://ago.vermont.gov/2020-vermont-
attorney-generals-office-public-record-act-requests-and-responses/ 
 
I hope this information is helpful to you. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     /s/    
     Charity R. Clark 
     Chief of Staff 




